
March 1, 2022 

HB 832 

 

I am writing in opposition to this bill.  I am thankful for the opportunity to have homeschooled my 

children the last 2 years during the uncertainty of the pandemic.  I do not feel as though more 

government involvement in homeschooling is a positive thing. When I chose to homeschool my children, 

the process was easy and it worked.  Please reject this bill for I do not think the system is broken.   

 

Thank you, 

Melanie Rodriguez 


